
 

 

NEW ROMNEY TOWN COUNCIL 

FULL COUNCIL MEETING 29TH JUNE 2022 

CAPITAL PROJECTS REPORT – Community Hall, Sports Pavilion & Nursery Project 

 
 

Following several enquiries, it has been ascertained that the PWLB loan 

application is still in the assessment stage but has been prioritised to be 

reviewed this week (w/c 20th June 2022). 

Site hoarding has now been erected around the residential development 

site to the rear of Station Road Sports Field and the Developer has 

assisted the football club in removing goal sockets from the area that 

falls within the development site. 

It has been confirmed that the revised briefing document, a roles and 

responsibilities matrix, and accompanying letter seeking fixed fees to 

RIBA 3 has been issued to the design team. Returns are expected to be 

received by Synergy by 24 June 2022. Thereafter, the Project Steering 

Group will review the returns before presenting them to Full Council for 

approval so that the re-design process can move forward expediently. 

Engagement with the New Romney Sports Clubs and Baby Seashells 

Nursery is on-going to ensure that the project re-design meets the needs 

of these key stakeholders. 

 

 

Town Clerk 

21st June 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


